
RESOLUTION NO. 4-1195 

TO THE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: 

WHEREAS, the Coroner and his deputies presently receive $60.00 per 

call, and 

WHEREAS, there is an increased demand on time involved in the 

Coroner's Office, and the Coroner felt it necessary for the County to 

review the Coroner's salary, and 

WHEREAS, the Personnel Committee has reviewed the situation, and 

recommends that the per call fee remain at $60.00 per call, but the 

Coroner and Chief Deputy, Bill Finley, be compensated an additional 

$100.00 per month base salary. All other deputy coroners will continue 

receiving the $60.00 per call. The Committee further recommends that 

the Coroner's secretary rate be increased from $7.00 per hour to $8.50 
per hour for time spent on Coroner business. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Coroner and Chief Deputy 

Bill Finley, receive an additional $100.00 per month, in addition to 

the $60.00 per call, and the Secretary receive $8.50 per hour spent on 

Coroner business effective January 1, 1996. 

IOWA COUNTY PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 


